
Accessibility Statement for Advanced Care Home Health 

At Advanced Care Home Health, we are committed to providing an accessible and user-
friendly experience for all visitors to our website, including those with disabilities. We strive 
to ensure that our website complies with accessibility standards and is easy to navigate for 
everyone, regardless of ability. 

Ongoing Efforts 

We continuously work to improve the accessibility of our digital content, adhering to the 
Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) to provide a positive online experience for 
users with disabilities. Despite our efforts to make all pages and content on Advanced Care 
Home Health fully accessible, some content may not have yet been fully adapted to the 
strictest accessibility standards. This may be a result of not having found or identified the 
most appropriate technological solution. 

Need Assistance? 

If you encounter any difficulties while navigating our website or have trouble accessing any 
content, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We are here to assist you and can provide the 
information or services you need in a format that works for you. 

Contact Information for Accessibility Support:  

• Phone: (805) 505-9955 
• Email: Info@advancedcare-hh.com 
• Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 8:30-5:00 PST 
• Mailing Address: 4349 Old Santa Fe Rd. Unit G Suite 202 
                                              San Luis Obispo, CA. 93401 

Please let us know the nature of the problem, the web page you were trying to access, and 
your preferred contact method. Our team is dedicated to resolving any issues quickly and 
ensuring that you have full access to the services and information provided on our website.  



Commitment to Improvement 

Advanced Care Home Health is fully committed to ongoing improvements to make our 
website accessible to all. If you have any suggestions or feedback regarding our 
accessibility features, we welcome your input to help us enhance our online experience.  

Thank you for visiting Advanced Care Home Health, and we appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we continue to work toward a fully accessible website.  

 


